
 

  

  

Dear Parents,  

We are busy preparing for our ‘Summer Fayre’ on Friday 18th July.  

As usual we will have stalls led by the Year 6 children, music, glitter tattoos, ice creams 

and popular games and stalls, fun for all ages.  Professor Bumble will be attending with 

his ever popular circus equipment which everyone (all ages) can have a go at.  Professor 

Bumble has been funded through your support of previous coffee and cake events. 

We will be holding a non-uniform day on Friday 18th July 

Please can your child come to school dressed in bright colours and bring in a donation 

of a summer toy or game as a contribution towards the tombola.  Your donation can be 

any low cost item that will allow the children to have fun, items such as buckets/ 

spades, sunglasses, bubbles, frizby etc but no chocolate this time around please! 

 

 

 

We have recently purchased a portable karaoke machine for lunchtime play, which was 

funded by your generous donations to our coffee and cake events.  This years Summer 

Fayre funds will be going towards waterproof clothing for KS1 and 2 to enable Forest 

School adventures to be available across a wider range of year groups.   

Please come and support us on Friday 18th July from 2 pm, the Summer fayre will be 

held on the playground and field at the back of the school.  All children can be collected 

at 2 pm from their usual classroom doors please to join the fayre. The fayre stalls will 

open at 2.00pm. 

Finally, if there are any parents who can help out on the day, please let us know. 

Thank you for your support and we hope to see you at the Fayre.   

Many thanks,   

Coffee and Cake Fundraising Team, Haytor View Community Primary School 


